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Dear Sir or Madam:

If money is supposed to go to disadvantaged communities, it is your agency’s duty to make sure it is not diverted.

For every dollar of RGGI funds invested where they are intended by law to be invested, we will see a huge return in 
better economic opportunities and improved health outcomes. Please do the right thing and make sure these RGGI 
funds go to the places that need them most.

Best,
Joanna Oltman Smith
[Address Redacted]
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